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We MUST retain mail-in voting in our state.  This is a way to maximize voter turnout.  

It is established, it is efficient, and it is secure.  Those that would have you believe 

differently are only interested in suppressing the vote or have bought into the 

conspiracy theories being distributed by Fox News and right wing zealots.  I have 

lived in 5 states total now and have been a registered voter since I turned 18.  I vote 

in EVERY election.  I have voted by paper ballot, punch card, electronic ballot (all in-

person), and now mail-in ballot.  I have voted by absentee ballot, early voting, and 

election day-of voting.  Mail-in voting is by far the most convenient, efficient, and 

secure.  It also allows you to take your time and make sure you are well informed on 

an issue, unlike the rushed, tiring, exercise of in-person voting.  Mail-in voting MUST 

STAY!!!! 


